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Dear Abeth,

Per your request, we have reviewed the Holley Place plans you sent to SVAS.
Safe accessibility around the building and easy access to patients is our main concern. Parking
on route 44 presents a hazard for crew and patient safety. We prefer to always park the
ambulance on a side street, out of the way of traffic.

The only other serious potential concern is the elevator size. The elevator must be able
to accommodate equipment to care for and transport any potential patient. The elevator will
need to be large enough to allow for our stretcher and crew to fit.

If you have any other questions, do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Qi e,

Jacqueline Rice
SVAS Chief of Service.
860-309-3439
860-435-0058



